

## Premier of Ontario Le premier ministre de l'Ontario

Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1 Édifice de l'Assemblée législative Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1

April 8, 2021

Mr. Selwyn Hicks Warden Grey County 595 9th Avenue East Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 3E3

Dear Warden Hicks:

Thanks for your letter about ski resorts and COVID-19 related restrictions. I appreciate your support for the work being done by the Snow Resorts Association of Ontario with the Ministry of Heritage, Sport, Tourism and Culture Industries to propose updated reopening guidelines for Ontario's ski industry.

No one wants to get the economy going and get people back to work more than I do. It means having a responsible plan, taking the best scientific advice and working together with our partners. And, most importantly, it means doing everything necessary to keep people safe.

You can be sure that I'll keep your comments in mind. I'm sure that my colleague the Honourable Lisa MacLeod, Minister of Heritage, Sport, Tourism and Culture Industries, will also carefully consider your views.

Working together as a province, I know we will come back better and stronger than ever.

Thanks again for contacting me.

Sincerely,

Doug Ford

Premier

C:

The Honourable Lisa MacLeod